
 
                                                                                                              

 

 

 

 
                                                                                                              

 

 
 
 

SPONSOR A BOOK 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
At King Street Primary and Pre-School, we value the importance of books and reading and it is our 
vision to ensure that children have access to high quality books and develop a love of reading from 
a very young age.   
 
As part of our Book Week at King Street, we are hoping to buy a large collection of new 
home/school reading books to be used by our Pre-School, Reception and Year 1 children as some 
of our most well-loved books are looking old and worn.   
 
However, as I am sure you will appreciate, the costs of such a collection is quite high and so we 
request your generosity once again.  We are asking that you choose to sponsor a book.  You can 
donate as much or as little as you like, every little helps.  Please ask other family members, or 
places of work if they would be willing to sponsor a book too!  
 
As a way to thank you for your generous donation, your name will be printed in the front of a book 
to say that you have sponsored it.  We then hope that this book will then be loved for many years 
to come by many children.  
 
Donations can be made by completing the form below and returning to members of staff in the 
EYFS Unit.  Your donation amount will be invoiced to your ParentPay account.  Should you not 
wish for your name to be printed, please just include your donation slip with a line through your 
name. 
 
If you have any amazing ideas on how to raise further funds, we would love to hear them.  We are 
constantly looking for ways to improve the learning space of our youngest learners and we 
appreciate any support that you can give. 
 
Many thanks in advance, 
 
 
 
Louise Whitfield 
EYFS Lead 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

I would love to sponsor a book! 

Amount Donated Name(s) to appear in book 

  
  

  
  

Thank you! 
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Telephone:  (01388) 816078 

Fax:            (01388) 810661  

Email:          kingstreet@durhamlearning.net           

 


